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PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

WHAT’S ON Week 9 Term 3 
 
 

Monday  
11th September 

Tuesday 
12th September  

Wednesday  
13th September 

Thursday  
14th September 

Friday  
15th September 

 
 

 
Yr 6 Taster Day 

 R U OK DAY 
TGT show K, Yr 

1 & Yr 2 
TGT Show Yr 3 

& Yr 4 

 
TGT show Yr 5 

and Yr 6 

 
 

 
Father’s Day Breakfast  
It was so lovely to see so many fathers and people who take on the fathering role join us for 
breakfast last Friday. Thank you for your support of this event. A huge thank you to Mrs Martin and 
the wonderful team of teachers who cooked and served bacon and egg rolls on Friday morning. 
Special thanks to Mrs Martin who spent a great deal of her own time organising this event.  
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Great Book Swap  
Yesterday our school participated in the 
The Great Book Swap to support the 
Indigenous Literacy Foundation. 
Our students contributed a gold coin 
donation and wore mufti in the colours of 
the Aboriginal or Torres Strait Islander flags 
(red, yellow, black, blue green and/or 
white).  It was a wonderful day and the 
students had a great time swapping and 
selecting books. Thank you to all of the 
families and community members who 
donated books and gold coins to support 
the Indigenous Literacy Foundation. Thank 

you also to Ms May and Ms Hamilton who put a lot of time into organising this very successful 
event.  
 
Terrigal’s Got Talent 
We are looking forward to Terrigal’s Got Talent which will be held on Thursday and Friday of next 
week. We are so excited about the many talented students who will be performing. Thank you to 
Mr Krisher and his team of helpers who have worked so hard to organise this event 
 
SASS Appreciation Week 

 
We know you are aware of the valuable work our school support staff do 
every day of the school year. These staff members support everyone in 
our school community, the teaching staff, the students and families, as 
well as each other. Each year we celebrate PSA (SASS) Schools 
Recognition Week to acknowledge the contribution of our wonderful staff 
members who work in the office, the library, in the school grounds, in a 
classroom setting, supporting the wellbeing of students or in other roles. 
PSA Recognition Week is an opportunity for our school community, to 
show our appreciation to these dedicated staff members for their 
professionalism and hard work. We encourage you to take some time 
this week to show our SASS staff your appreciation.  
 
 

 
 
Girls and Boys Basketball Teams  
We wish our girls and boys basketball team all the best for this Friday and thank Mr Delaney and 
Mrs Lythall for all of the work they put into coaching these teams. 
 
Dental Van Visit   

Early next term the Central Coast Health District Dental Health vans will 
be at school. Students can have their teeth checked for free and then 
parents are informed if any necessary follow up actions are required. 
A note explaining the service and seeking permission for your child to 
attend has been sent home, and an information sheet has also been 
attached to this week’s newsletter. 

 



 

 

 
Check-in assessment for Years 3-6 
During Term 3 and 4, students will participate in the Check-in assessment. 
The Check-in assessment is a NSW Department of Education online literacy and numeracy 
assessment available to support schools to assess and monitor student learning. 
The assessment can supplement existing school practices to identify how students are performing 
in literacy and numeracy and to help teachers tailor their teaching more specifically to student 
needs. Students with disability may receive the same level of support during the assessment they 
would normally receive in the classroom. 
· The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 6 students during Weeks 8-10 of this term. 
· The assessment will be scheduled for our Year 3-5  students during Weeks 1-4 of next term. 
· All students complete a reading assessment and a numeracy assessment. Year 6 students will 
also complete a writing assessment. 
 
CRICKET SUCCESS  
Last week the girls’ cricket team took on Gosford PS in the Semi Final of the Sydney North PSSA 
competition. Terrigal won the toss and elected to bowl where we were able to take regular wickets 
and restrict Gosford to 6/81. In response with the bat, the Terrigal girls chipped away at the total 
and set up a very exciting finish, eventually hitting the winning runs with only 3 balls to spare.  
The match was played in good spirits and both teams should be commended on their great 
sportsmanship throughout. Congratulations to the girls who now progress to the Sydney North 
Grand Final early next term.  
Thank you to Mr Bridge for coaching. He was up against his wife, Mrs Bridge from Gosford Public 
School  Talk about a coincidence.   

 
 
Be At School On Time   

It is important that every child is at school ready to start class at 8.55 am. 
Some parents have been noticing that they are receiving messages that 
their child was late to school. These messages arrive the day after your 
child was late. If your child is late you need to provide a reason for the 
lateness. The message prompts you to provide a reason. 
In a recent audit the auditor highlighted that we needed to follow up all 

students who are late, even those that are only one or two minutes late. 
The best way to ensure you don’t receive a message is to ensure your child is at school ready for 
class by 8.55am. 
 
 
Tracey McKeown and Sandy Knowles  
Deputy Principals  
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 
Kindergarten 2024 

 
 

 
 

Enrolments are now being taken for students starting 
Kindergarten 2023.  Enrolments can be made online 

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191 
 

 
To ensure that all relevant information can be sent to 
enrolling families, we are hoping that all enrolment 

documentation can be returned to the office by the end of 
August. 

 
Brooke Walkaden 

Assistant Principal – ES1 
 

 
 
 

  

https://ehub.enrol.education.nsw.gov.au/schoolenrolment/?schoolCode=3191


 

 

 

 
 
School Bytes 
 
School Bytes is now up and running. You  are able to register for access to the Parent Portal via 
this link: https://portal.schoolbytes.education or by going onto the school’s website on 
www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au and following the ‘Make A Payment’ link. 
 

Please give me a call if you have any questions or feedback. 
 
 
Money Currently Due 

 
Early Stage 1 (Kindergarten) 

 
• Book Pack - $50 

 
Stage 1 

 
• Book Pack - $50 

 
Stage 2 (Years 3 & 4) 

 
• Book Pack - $50 
• SAKG - $20 for the whole year or $5 per term 

 
Stage 3 (Years 5 & 6) 

 
• Book Pack - $50 
 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Deposit- $100 
• Year 5 Aussie Bush Camp Remainder - $250 (camp cost total of $350) 
 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Deposit - $100 
• Year 6 Canberra Excursion Remainder - $295 (camp cost total of $395) 

 
Support Unit 

 
• Book Pack - $15 
 

 
 
 

 

ADMINISTRATION CORNER 

 
 

 
Ulrike Myers 

Admin Manager 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fportal.schoolbytes.education%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cterrigal-p.School%40det.nsw.edu.au%7C83ce41bb76c54bfb7a4c08db9d013d06%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C638276400886450338%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=nuxEGI1XBtu3zTf2OOrp1cjzqUDuTmNj56FtzWD%2F9fg%3D&reserved=0
http://www.terrigal-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 

 

Julie’s Corner 
Student Wellbeing Officer 
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